TESPA Update - June 2019
TESPA General Meeting, Thursday, 20th June

7.00pm, Senior School Music Room
Firstly, a huge THANK YOU to everyone who helped to make this year’s Spring Fling such a fabulous event.  To everyone who donated items for raffle baskets, to the silent auction, the cake walk and bake sale; to all the volunteers who set up the event, ran games, manned the BBQ, blew up balloons, sold snacks and tidied the school up afterwards; and to our sponsors – you all helped to make this a great success and having finished all the accounting, we are thrilled to be able to let you know that this year’s Spring Fling raised just over $14,500!!!
The TESPA Executive committee will be meeting very shortly to discuss allocations for next year and all parents are invited to the TESPA General Meeting, this Thursday, 20th June, to vote on these allocations.  This meeting will be held in the Senior School Music Room and will start at 7.00pm.  Please come along and see how these funds will be used to enhance our children’s time at Tantallon Elementary Schools.
We do apologize for the short notice about this meeting, but obviously until we have finished accounting for the money raised at the Spring Fling, we can’t finalize the total funds raised during the year and discuss their allocation.

Get in touch with TESPA at:  tesparentsassoc@gmail.com
